
NEWMAN HOUSE
NEWSLETTER
WINTER 2023-2024

WINTER AT NEWMAN HOUSE
Lots has happened this Winter at Newman House!
From our Christmas celebrations to the start of a
new semester, our community has been busier than
ever. Our Christmas party was a great success with
Bible trivia, gift giving, and a service project! 

  For more pictures check us out on Instagram!
 @BingNewmanAssociation 

Newman House has continued to grow as a tight
knit community while deepening our faith and
diving into service for all those around us such as at
Soup and Sandwich Saturdays, help with local
charities like the Samaritan House and Nearly New
shop, fundraising through bake sales, and through
our presence in the Binghamton University
community! 

For the service project, students designed
Christmas cards for people at Lorde’s hospital.
Additionally, Newman House volunteered to
help out with the annual Toys for Tots! 



ROAD TRIP! 

Our Service Committee continues to bring opportunities of Lenten service projects through Lent Out
Loud, a program based in volunteers helping those in need. It’s important for students to work
together to serve others outside our community as well as gather together within our community like
at our weekly EPL and Stations of the Cross! We had great fun at our annual Super Bowl party and ice
skating at the new Dick’s House of Sports arena! We look forward to more in the Spring! 

Taking our values of service and
community to a new level, the Newman
House took a crew on a mission trip down
to Nazareth Farms in West Virginia to be
fully emersed in a retreat environment
while doing house work for those in need
in the local community.

We worked with other college groups on
building a ramp for a resident‘s porch,
repainting community facilities, demolishing
floors and reinstalling new beams and flooring.
Our service was not only great for the
community members, but spiritually nurturing
for us!  We hope to go again next year!

OUR LENTEN JOURNEY
Newman House kicked off Lent
with Ash Wednesday Mass on
campus led by Bishop Lucia.
Hundreds of students gathered both
at mass and at our afternoon prayer
service to get ashes. 


